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Open Government Impact Statement  Measure: HB 4114 
79th Oregon Legislative Assembly    Only impacts on Original or Engrossed 
2018 Regular Session     Versions are Considered Official 

Prepared by: Cameron D. Miles 
Date: 2/5/2018 

 
SUMMARY 

Removes ability of consumer reporting agency to charge fee for placing, temporarily lifting or 
removing security freeze on consumer report, for creating or deleting protective record or for 
placing or removing security freeze on protective record for protected consumer or for replacing 
lost personal identification number, password or similar device for consumer. 

Declares emergency, effective on passage. 

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 
 


